EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT Terwillegar Drive Transit Lane Alignment

THIS ITEM WAS REQUISITIONED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Administration Recommendation

That the April 13, 2022, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS01184, be received for information.

History

- At the April 13, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, Councillors E. Rutherford and A. Stevenson requisitioned the April 13, 2022, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IISO1184 without a Committee recommendation.
- At the April 13, 2022, Executive Committee meeting, Councillor A. Knack made the following motion that was not put to vote:

That Executive Committee recommend to City Council:

That the alignment of the dedicated transit lane from 53rd Avenue to 40th Avenue, forming part of Phase 2 of the Terwillegar Drive Project, be revised to the alternate alignment described in Attachment 1 of the April 13, 2022, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IISO1184.

Attachment

April 13, 2022, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS01184